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This Week….. 
 

We have started learning our letters and 
sounds and we are really impressing our 
teachers. So far, we have learnt s,a,t and 
p. We have been reading words like sat, 
tap and pat.  
 

In maths, we have been learning about 
repeated patterns. We have extended patterns, 
created patterns and tested our friends. It has 
been great fun.  
 

 
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec  
 

Biscuit Money 
 

Friday is biscuit day where the children can buy 
a biscuit for 2p. All the money raised goes to a 
local charity. You can pay weekly or pay for 
the whole year at the school office. Thank you 
for your support.  

 

Star of the Week  
 
 

Bluebells: Emmanuel Augustine 
Daffodils: Evie Vanyo 

 
These children have been caught going over and 

above this week! 
 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 
Rosh Hashanah    

 
As part of our curriculum, we are celebrating Rosh 
Hashanah on Monday. (The Jewish New Year) The 
children will be dipping apples in honey to wish for 

a sweet new year. Please ensure you have 
completed the consent form. Thank you. 

Check out this link for some lovely videos and 
more information 

Rosh Hashanah: What is it? - CBBC Newsround 

  

Activities to support learning at 
home. 

 

Every Friday a Seesaw activity will be sent 
home to let you know about the learning we 
have completed in school and how you can 

support at home.  
 


